OFFICE OF THE BRONX BOROUGH PRESIDENT
The Bronx County Building
851 Grand Concourse, 161 St.
Bronx, New York 10451

TEL: 718-590-3500

Ruben Diaz Jr. .
BOROUGH PRESIDENT FAX: 718-590-3537

October 14, 2015

Honorable Melissa Mark Viverito
Speaker

New York City Council

City Hall

New York, NY 10007

Dear Speaker Viverito:
In regards to Section 192 of the New York City Charter, | am withdrawing the nomination of
Orlando Marin to serve as a member of the City Planning Commission for an appointment to a

five year term that began on July 1, 2015 and expires on June 30, 2020.

Please call me or my General Counsel, Raymond Sanchez (347-410-1493), if questions arise.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
Thank you.

)

Ruben Diaz Jr.



